
The Boulos Co. and The Dunham Group sell 7,197 s/f medical
building for $2.1 million
May 06, 2022 - Northern New England

295 Park Avenue - Portland, ME.

Portland, ME Greater Portland Health purchased a 7,197 s/f medical building from Firehouse Five,
LLC at 295 Park Ave. for $2.1 million. This new location will be accessible for their current clients
and will offer them more room for expansion possibilities.

The transaction was arranged on behalf of the buyer by Greg Boulos and Samantha Marinko of The
Boulos Company and on behalf of the seller by Katie Allen, Esq. and Tom Moulton, CCIM, SIOR of
The Dunham Group.
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